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CABINET DU PRESIDENT 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

October 9, 2008 

American Bar Association 
321 North Clark Street 
Chicago, IL 60654-7598 

Attention: H. Thomas Wells Jr. 

Dear Tommy: 

It was a pleasure seeing you in London on the occasion of the Opening of the Legal 
Year. This time round, it was my first official visit abroad and I must say it was great 
sharing this event with my colleagues from the American Bar Association. 

My wife Denise and I enjoyed having dinner with you and Jan at the Marsh's 
townhouse. It was a superb evening and a wonderful opportunity to get to know 
each other better. 

I look forward to working with you during the upcoming year on projects that might 
be of mutual interest to our respective associations. The CBA and ABA have a long­
standing relationship of collaboration and friendship which I know we will continue to 
foster during our respective terms. 

Cordially yours, 

J. Guy Joubert 
President Office ofthe President 

OCT l 6 2008 
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